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From: Brooke D"Sousa
To: Chris McCandless; Kris Nicholl; Zach Robinson; Steve Fairbanks; Linda Saville; Maren Barker; Brooke Christensen
Cc: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Agenda Item 5 Public Comment
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 4:04:30 PM


Dear Council Members,


I wanted to briefly weigh-in regarding the rezone request on 11400 S as a candidate for Sandy
City Council District 4 since they situated within District 4 boundaries.


I truly believe Sandy is unique and has something for everyone, and it's to our benefit to
maintain a balance in housing options, including those zoned agricultural. 


Because the parcels in question currently abut properties with AG zoning on two of the three
sides (north, west, and east), I agree with some of the residents who are concerned that a
rezone to quarter acre lots without the AG designation are less consistent with the majority of
the properties immediately adjacent. Approving this particular request would effectively create
a pocket neighborhood where one doesn't currently exist. I'm don't believe what was proposed
is the right solution for these parcels given that information. For those reasons I am opposed to
the requested rezone to R-1-10. 


Thank you,


Brooke D'Sousa
Sandy City Council District 4 Candidate
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